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April 21, 2023 

 

 

American Baptist College Students: 

 

As part of the national response to the coronavirus pandemic which began in Spring 2020, American 

Baptist College and other higher education institutions have received funding from the federal 

government to provide emergency assistance for students. These funds provide direct monetary aid to 

help students address hardships related to COVID-19 disruptions, such as expenses related to distance 

learning (internet access, computer hardware and software, etc.), course materials, childcare, 

healthcare, and other expenses that may have been incurred. 

 

A small amount of these student emergency assistance funds remains, and will be disbursed before the 

end of this academic year. Students who attended the College during the 2022-2023 academic year are 

eligible to apply to receive funding up to $500. 

 

Students must complete the attached Student Emergency Relief Fund Application to be considered for 

the award. Applications must be fully completed, scanned, and submitted to abcevp@abcnash.edu by 

5 p.m. (Central) on Monday, May 1, 2023. This deadline will not be extended. Students will be notified 

by Wednesday, May 3, 2023, and instructed on how funds will be distributed. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this award, please contact covid@abcnash.edu.  
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